MIRANDA PUBLIC SCHOOL

3 Sylva Avenue MIRANDA 2228
Telephone: 9524 4631 FAX: 9540 4793
Email: miranda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Website: www.miranda-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

29" January 2020
Miranda Public School Swimming Carnival

Dear Parent or Caregiver,

On Monday, February 10", all students in Years 3 to 6 are required to attend the Miranda Public
School's annual Swimming Carnival o be held at Sans Souci Leisure Centre. Any students in Year 2
who are 8 years old and can confidently swim 50 metres, in a race format may also attend.

Date: Monday 10t February 2020

Time: Students should arrive to school by 9.10am.

Venue: Sans Souci Leisure Centre

Cost: $16.50

Uniform: Casual clothes in house colours or school sport uniform.

Lunch: Students should bring their own lunch, recess and a drink,as lunch orders will not be
available. Limited canteen facilities will be available — no more than $10 each student.

Accompanying staff will be Mrs Chaplin, Mr Beazley, Mrs Attard, Ms McMillan, Mrs Atu, Mrs Cairnduff,
Mr Richardson and Mrs Leavold, all of whom are CPR trained.

Evan Beazley & Sermana Atu_ Narelle Chaplin
Excursion coordinators Relieving Principal

Please return the attached permission note, together with $16.50, to the school
office by Thursday éth February 2020.
Payment can also be made online via POP or by Eftpos at the school office.



MIRANDA PUBLIC SCHOOL

3 Sylva Avenue MIRANDA 2228
Telephone: 9524 4631 FAX: 9540 4793
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Miranda Public School Swimming Carnival 10th February 2020 - Additional Information
Please retain this note for reference

The Swimming Carnival will be at Sans Souci Leisure Centre commencing at 10.00am.

All children in Years 3 to 6 are required to attend as part of normal school activities. Any 8 year olds in
Year 2 who can confidently swim 50 metres, in a race format, may also attend.

Students must be at school by 2.10am. The bus will depart at 9.30am. Students will be back at school
before 3.10pm.

The cost is $16.50 which includes pool entry, bus fares and equipment hire at the carnival. Parents and
carers are welcome to join us on the day.

There is a pool entry fee for spectators of $2.50, paid directly to the pool on the day.

Students will need to bring recess, lunch and a bofttle of water from home as no lunch orders will be
taken. Limited canteen facilities will be available on the day, please bring NO MORE THAN $10, as we
cannot guarantee money will be safe.

Casual clothes in appropriate house colours may be worn, otherwise students must wear their
school sports uniform. Appropriate footwear must be worn, slides, sandals or thongs are NOT
acceptable.

Swimming costumes are to be worn under their clothing. Students are to bring a change of
underwear, a plastic bag and their towel. A hat and sunscreen must be also be worn.

For those students who receive permission to race, a short swim test will take place at the beginning
of the day to demonstrate their ability.

Swimmers of all levels and ability will be catered for during the carnival with unstructured water
activities and free swim time offered.

Evan Beazley & Sermana Atu Narelle Chaplin
Sport Coordinators Relieving Principal



Miranda Public School Swimming Carnival - 10/2/2020

Students Name Class

| do / do not (plecse circle your choice) consent to my child, named above, participating in an
excursion to Sans Souci Leisure Centre on Monday 10" February 2020,

I do / do not (please circle your choice) consent to my child, named above, entering the
swimming pool for unstructured water activities.

| do / do not (please circle your choice) consent to my child, named above, competing in any
swimming race of 50m.

[ I have enclosed payment for the excursion of $16.50.
O | have paid at the Office via Eftpos

O | have paid online via POP. My receipt number is

My son / daughter has the following special needs (please provide full details and include any
relevant medical details):

| understand that my child wil receive medical freatment in the case of an emergency.

When practitioner has prescribed medication (including emergency medication) that will

need to be administered during the excursion, parents are responsible for:

e Bringing this need to the attention of the school

e Ensuring that the information is updated if it changes

e Supplying the medication and any 'consumables' necessary for its administration in a timely way.
The medication should be well within its expiry date.

e Collaborating with the school in working out arrangements for the supply and administration of

the prescribed medication for the duration of the excursion. For some excursions the school will

ask you to supply the medication in a different way to what has been already been agreed to

by school. You may be asked to supply an additional adrenaline autoinjector (i.e. EpiPen®

/Anapen ®) for example.

Signature Date
Parent/Carer




